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Purpose of Document 

The intent of this document is to give guidance on approving the WECC regional representatives for 
the NERC Resources Subcommittee (RS). This document further explains what is expected of those 
representatives. 

Qualifications 

When someone within WECC’s regional area requests to become a member of the RS as a regional 
representative, the person must provide a written summary of qualifications, which WECC personnel 
will review. This information will be given to the WECC Performance Work Group (PWG) for its 
consideration and endorsement. Preference may be given to members of the PWG and individuals who 
can represent different parts of WECC’s regional area. 

Qualifications for acceptance from WECC may include a history of performing or understanding the 
following topics: 

• Balancing of generation and load; 
• AGC controls; 
• Inadvertent interchange; 
• Primary inadvertent; 
• Interconnection frequency; 
• NERC Balancing and Control Standards (BAL); and 
• Operating Reserves. 

Regional Representatives Expectations 

As part of the role for the regional representatives, it is expected they will: 

• Attend most of the RS yearly meeting; 
• Coordinate with the other WECC RS representatives to provide updates on current RS activities 

at each of the PWG meetings; 
• Coordinate with WECC personnel and the PWG on any analysis or studies being performed 

within WECC’s regional area by the RS.  

If for some reason a representative is not performing these expectations, WECC may remove the 
representative from that position and assign someone else. 
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